
From: Connie Pfeiffer [mailto:cpfeiffer@brsfirm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 3:02 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to ask that you amend the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program to 
specify that  IOLTA accounts are also covered.  If such an amendment is not made, 
lawyers will have to move their accounts out of the IOLTA program in order to obtain the 
unlimited FDIC insurance and protect their clients.  Thousands of  legal services clients 
in Texas could be affected if the legal services programs lose half their IOLTA funding. 
 
Best, 
 
Connie Pfeiffer 
______________________________  
Connie H. Pfeiffer  
Beck, Redden & Secrest L.L.P.  
One Houston Center  
1221 McKinney Street, Suite 4500  
Houston, Texas 77010  
Telephone: (713) 951-6227  
Facsimile: (713) 951-3720  
cpfeiffer@brsfirm.com  
  
 


